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Honorable Legislators: 

 

Why is it that you are placing restrictions on the tools that we need to do the work on 

our properties?  Have any of you used a weed eater for 7 hours straight or fell trees 

and bucked them up for firewood?  Do you have any idea what it takes to do this type 

of work?  A battery-operated device may be suitable for city dwellers, but out here in 

the country, they are a bad joke.  The problem with legislators is that they look 

around their neighborhoods and what may seem like a good idea is not a good idea 

state wide. 

 

One more note:  when you pass legislation that bans or restricts usage of personal 

property, it is always wrong. 

 

Mike Sears 

 

  

 


